
 

  

 

Temporary tennis court closures: Dufferin District Park, Promenade Green Park, Rosedale 
North Park, Wade Gate Park and York Hill District Park 
 
Effective Wednesday, Sept. 13 to Tuesday, Sept. 19 

 
Pickleball play is coming to Ward 5! Existing tennis courts at five community facilities will be 

retrofitted in September. To safely complete line painting work, the tennis courts at the following 

sites will be closed to the public from Wednesday, Sept. 13 to Tuesday, Sept. 19: 

 

• Dufferin District Park (1441 Clark Ave.) 

• Promenade Green Park (25 Carl Tennen St.) 

• Rosedale North Park (350 Atkinson Ave.)  

• Wade Gate Park (151 Wade Gate) 

• York Hill District Park (330 York Hill Blvd.) 

Signage will be in place to advise the community of the closures. Please note that these dates 

may be subject to change depending on weather conditions. 

We appreciate your patience and apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

For more information, contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281 or service@vaughan.ca. To 

reach the contact centre after hours, call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 


